
Craig Engelhorn
Spirit Hound Distillers
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Topic: Direct to Consumer Shipping for Distilled Spirits

As one of the older Distillers in Colorado, and one of the fastest growing, I would like to add my support
to allow DTC consumer sales. Our distilling community is against enough barriers already, and the DTC
revenue stream would make a positive impact for our small businesses. Distilling in Colorado is getting
recognized worldwide as a source of increasingly excellent products. What better way to share it with our
customers than DTC, as they constantly ask for it.

(My apologies for late comments, I am out of the country and was unable to dial in.)


